
               “We are child safe Parish’s”  

 We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung  Peo-
ple as the Traditional Custodians of the land 
on which we live. We pay our respect to their 
Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Parish office: 13 Duke St Daylesford 

Admin & Safeguarding Officer:                                  

Leonie Keynes    

Office Hours: Wed, Thu, Fri 9am-2pm  

Emails:   

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au                     

creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: 

 Fr Justin Driscoll  

 P: 0448 220 685 

 

Parish School Principal:   

St Michael’s: Ethan Corfee. 

St Augustine’s: Terry Brennan.  

Recent Death 

Tom Keppel (brother of 
Pat Rixon Daylesford) 
 

Erick Streckfuss (Creswick) 
 
 
Anniversaries: Apr 10th  —Apr 16th 

Creswick–  John Nelson, Norman Ross, 

Harold Lewis. 

 

Daylesford–  Nellie Chevalier,             

Dorothy Wake, Ethered Steinbock,         

Eileen Volk, Frederick Morgan,  

Peter Schultz. 

 

 

 

 

 

Daylesford–   

 

Creswick–   

            Weekday Mass 
 No weekday mass next week due Holy Week                          
            
 

                  Sunday Mass 
 St Augustine’s Creswick—9am                     

St Peter’s Daylesford -  10.30am 

 

Mass of the Oils April 11th 6.30pm at St Patrick’s  Ballarat 
Holy Thursday April 14th— 5.30pm at  St Augustine’s 

Holy Thursday April 14th—7pm at  St Peter’s 

Good Friday April 15th—3pm  at St Augustine’s (lay led) 

Good Friday April 15th- 3pm  at St Peter’s 

Easter Sunday April 17th—9am at  St Augustine’s 

Easter Sunday April 17th—10.30 am at St Peter’s  

CLUNES- Good Friday April 15th -10am—Ecumenical Way of 

the Cross Clunes– Starting at The Ford, bottom of Fraser Street. 

Followed by a cuppa at Jubilee Hall in Service Street Clunes.  

************************************************* 
Holy Land Collection – Good Friday, April 15, 2022: The annual collection for the 
support of the church in the Holy Land will take place on Good Friday, April 
15.  This collection promotes the missionary work of the Church in the Holy Land 
by providing welfare assistance to local Christians in areas such as health,           
education, employment and housing.  Parishes, schools, orphanages and medical 
centres throughout the Holy Land also rely on assistance from this collection.  It 
is also used to maintain over 70 churches and shrines associated with the life of 
Jesus.  Last year, due to the ongoing global pandemic, it was again a difficult 
time for the Church and people of the Holy Land with much reduced income due 
to fewer pilgrims and lower church attendance around the world.  This year, the 
Holy Land will continue facing an income shortfall due to the ongoing effects of 
the pandemic and so we again ask Catholics around the world to be as generous 
as possible. Please remember the Christians of the Holy Land on Good Friday and 
keep them in your prayers. 

Parish Newsletter  

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford           
                        

    Mass Time          Parish Office Mobile                          Mass Time    

  Creswick Sunday 9am                                         0448 220 685                           Daylesford Sunday 10.30am 

                                                                                     Sunday  10th April 2022– Palm Sunday 



March 2022  Collections (including direct debit)  

1st Collection is cash for Presbytery for the sustenance of our 

Priest with a  contribution of 13% to provide support for our   

retired priests & the Diocese. The 2nd collection is the planned 

giving for the administration of the Parish & running costs. 

Creswick Parish                                          Daylesford Parish     

1st Collection: $ 1103.00                    1st Collection: $726.40 

2nd Collection: $1467.40                   2nd Collection: $1187.40 

 
 
 

Roster:  

17/04/22 

Creswick  
  

Daylesford 

 

Welcomer  Aileen & David P Brian 

Reader  Alastair Bronwyn B 

Commentator Bernie T N/A 

Special Minister Brian Rowe Claire Torpy 

Sacristan Ann/Margie Carol 

Data Projector Loretta Sandra 

Offertory  Volunteers Leonie & Ann K 

Collectors Volunteers Volunteers 

Volunteers for St Peter’s Roster May-August  

With collection and offertory back from Easter                
Sunday, we are looking for volunteers for St Peter’s. Don’t 

hesitate if you feel that you don’t have ‘the experience’, we have people that can assist 
you.  What qualification do you need? - that’s the easy part, you only need the desire to 
help the parish community. The roster sheets will be at the front of the church for you to fill in your name. So go on, do 
something new and get involved. Any questions regarding the roster please ask Leonie or Fr Justin. 
 
Walking in the Spirit : The People of God are invited to make a prayerful journey towards the Second  Assembly of the 
Plenary Council through the “Walking in the Spirit” prayer campaign. Walking in the Spirit  begins on Easter Sunday, April 
17, and runs until the Second Assembly, which opens on Sunday, July 3.  Resources have been created for use by         
individuals, families, schools, parishes and other Catholic communities. Find out more at 
www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/walkinginthespirit/ 

 

A thank you card from Wendy Chamberlain to St Peter’s parishioners and Fr Justin was received in 
the office. Wendy would like to thank everyone for their prayers, phone calls and messages on the 
recent passing of her beloved husband Neil. She made special  mention of thanks to Trish T for her 
many visits with communion. 
 

 
Project Compassion – Palm Sunday: Every day, more than 200 million children 
miss out on school, around 690 million people go hungry and 2.2 billion people 
cannot access clean drinking water. With your generosity, Caritas Australia has 
been able to help millions of vulnerable people around the world, through        
Project Compassion appeal.   

Please donate to Project Compassion 2022 to help continue empowering vulnera-
ble communities around the world lift themselves and their communities out of 
poverty. You can donate through Project Compassion donation boxes and          
envelopes available from your parish, by visiting www.lent.caritas.org.au, or by 
calling 1800 024 413. 

 

 

Pastor Joke:  Little Johnny was sick on Palm Sunday and stayed home from Church with his mother. His father 
returned from Church holding a palm branch. The little boy was curious and asked, “Why do you have that palm 
branch, Dad?” His father explained, “You see, when Jesus came into town, everyone waved palm branches to 

honour Him; so we got palm branches today.” “Aw, shucks,” grumbled Little Johnny. “The one Sunday I can’t go to 
Church, and Jesus shows up!” 

http://www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au/walkinginthespirit/
http://www.lent.caritas.org.au

